Dear Parents,

To ensure that all families get a chance to get at least 4 tickets to the musical please return your ticket

orders by tomorrow, Jan. 27",

Extra tickets, for all performances, will go on sale Thursday after school for anyone wishing to purchase
additional tickets (beyond your original order), for your family and/or friends. They will be sold on a
first-come, first- serve basis at 2:45 p.m. by the front office.

There are still many tickets available for each performance so if you have additional family members and
friends who would like to see your child perform, please come on Thursday to buy extras!



